The Grand Traverse Band of
Ottawa and Chippewa Indians
2605 N.West Bay Shore Drive ¢ Peshawbestown, Ml 49682-9275 -« (231) 534-7750

July 3,2024

Pat Little

Boyne City Public Schools
321 South Park Street
Boyne City, MI 49712

Re:  GTB 2% Award, 1* -Half 2024 Cycle
Dear Superintendent Little,

CONGRATULATIONS! Boyne City Public Schools will be receiving a 2% award from the
Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa & Chippewa Indians (GTB) for the 1st half 2024 2% cycle in
the amount of $15,000 for the Boyne Area Title VI Educational Consortium cultural program as
outlined in your 2% application.

Unfortunately, due to unforeseen circumstances, there will not be a media event held this cycle.
You will be receiving the award check in the mail separate from this letter.

Under the terms of the consent decree settling Tribes v. Engler (Case No. 1:90 CV 611 U.S. Dist.
Ct. West. Dist. Mich.), the Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians agreed to pay
2% of its video gaming revenue as defined in the stipulation, no later than 60 days after October
1% and March 31 of each year. This payment schedule was modified with the consent of the
State of Michigan to July 31* and January 31 of each year because the fiscal year of the Grand
Traverse Band gaming operation is calendar-based.

A requirement of receiving this grant it to provide a short report on the expenditure of funds for each
grant you receive one year from date of receipt of this 2% award. Please send the 2% report to: ATTN:
2% Reports, Grand Traverse Band of Ottawa and Chippewa Indians, 2605 N. West Bayshore Drive,
Peshawbestown, MI 49682.
Thank you for all you do for the community!
Sincerely,

Aendo . Elzgoon,

Sandra L. Witherspoon
GTB Chairwoman

/plp

Ce: Nik McLane, nmelane@boyne.k12.mi.us
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